
When:		  9 a.m. - 5 p.m.  
Saturday, Nov. 22, 2014

Where:		  OSEA Metro Office 
19001 SE McLoughlin Blvd. 
Milwaukie, OR 97267

RSVP: 		  Timothy Welp: 503-701-6701 
Lesly Salinas: 503-931-8194 
Hal Meyerdierk: 503-508-5205

You are invited to attend
OSEA Steward training

The OSEA field operations department is 
pleased to offer steward training in your area. 
The goal of this program is to develop a cadre 
of members who are trained to represent and 
advocate for bargaining unit members. This 
training is open to all. However, stewards 
are commonly appointed by their chapter 
president and/or executive board.

Topics include:
•	 Understand representational rights
•	 Know the contract
•	 How to stand up for (with) workers
•	 Enforcing the contract
•	 How to file a grievance
•	 Organizing coworkers for worksite power
•	 And much more!

Registration is limited to the first 25 
participants who confirm they can attend. 
Deadline to RSVP is Nov. 14, 2014.
Lunch will be provided.

Steward Training: Nov. 22, 2014


